
Determination of School Admission Arrangements for 2024-25 
 

 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the School Standards and 
Framework Act 1988 and associated regulations (as amended) that the Isle of 
Wight Council has determined the admission arrangements for all schools 
within the local authority, for the academic year 2024 to 2025. 
 
Copies of the determined admission arrangements for community, controlled, 
voluntary aided, foundation, academies and free schools can be viewed on 
the Isle of Wight Council website at www.iow.gov.uk/schooladmissions 
 
Alternatively paper copies can be obtained from County Hall, Newport, Isle of 
Wight, PO30 1UD or by writing to School Admissions at the above address. 
 
Parents have the right to refer an objection to the Schools Adjudicator if they 
consider any admission arrangements for schools in the area do not comply 
with the law of the mandatory provisions of the School Admissions Code. 
Parents who want to object and who are eligible to do so should write by 15 
May 2023 to: 
 
The Secretary 
Office of the Schools Adjudicator 
Bishopsgate House 
Feethams 
Darlington 
DL1 5QE 
Telephone: 01325 340402 
Email: osa.team@schoolsadjudicator.gov.uk 
To make an online complaint click here 
 
Information on the School Admissions Code can be obtained by visiting: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-admissions-code--2 
 
Director for Children’s Services 
Isle of Wight Council 
 
Dated 28 February 2023 
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